Formentera takes another step forward on gender-based violence
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Vanessa Parellada, head of the department of social welfare and Azuzena Carrasco, staff
specialist, met with Espai Dones president Vanessa Diaz to unveil the activities programme to
back Formentera’s celebration of the International Day for the Elimination of Violence against
Women, tomorrow, 25 November. Councillor Parellada pointed to funding and logistical help the
administration provides Espai Dones «to ensure such events take place». «<However», she
continued, «we must go even further in the fight against gender-based violence». She indicated
the desire of GiF officials to «tackle the issue using education».

The Espai Dones president expressed her thanks for the Formentera Council’s support but
bemoaned the fact «gender-based violence remains a pressing issue». Tomorrow at six in the
evening an informational stand will be set up at la Constitucié square. Then, at 7:30, a text in
which Espai Dones speaks out against gender-based violence will be read before crowds on the
square. Finally, at eight o’ clock, an exhibit on Simone de Beauvoir (Feminista i escriptora) will
open at the municipal gallery. Ms Diaz asked for all to come out in red shoes.

The activities programme continues through 12 December, when organisers plan to bring
together women of the island for a supper for sisternood. A festival of film shorts is scheduled
for 27 November and an assertiveness workshop is planned for the first of December. This last
year 18 women denounced cases of abuse to the social services office of the Formentera
Council.




